
July,30th, 1924.

Dr. Simon Flexner, 
Rockefeller Foundation, 
Gl, Broadway,
Sow York City.

Dear Dr. Flexner
The new Pathological Institute 

of McGill University has just been completed with,
I think, great credit to all those, who have been 
directly concerned with its erection and equipment. 
The official, opening will be held on October 6th, 
which is "Founder’s Day”.
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The initial ceremony of the 
opening will take place on the afternoon of that 
day and it is our desire to have at least two 
guests of honour who represent the highest ideals 
in Pathology to give short addresses.

V’ould you do us the honour of 
I sincerely hope thatcoming on this occasion? 

you may find time to do so, for your presence among 
us would have a really important significance for 
the school - all the more so as the creation of 
this building was in no small degree due to the 
stimulus of the Rockefeller Foundation.

Trusting, therefore, that you 
may find it possible to be with us on this occasion, 
I am,

Yours faithfully.
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